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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS


Year 3





Class 1— Paige-Marie Hawke 


Class 2— Ruben Gagliano


Overall	    Kadie Kibble


 


Year 4


 


Class 1A – Ella White


Class 5— Halle Dent


Class 6— Reece McCormac


Overall	   Kaitlin Morris





Year 5





Class 7 -  Mika Stewart-Ashley


Class 8 – Millie Gough


Class 12 – Gideon Palmer 


Overall	  Aaron Dormand





Year 6 


Class 4 – Ethan Toher


Class 9 – Grace Garbett


Class 10 – Aiden Drew





Overall – Ross Gardener





‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’









































 BISCOVEY ACADEMY 


        NEWSLETTER     


       9TH NOVEMBER 2015











PLEASE NOTE


LOST UNIFORM!!





A BLACK SWIM HAT AND GOGGLES BELONGING TO A YEAR 6 PUPIL!





A PINK COAT BELONGING TO


 A YEAR 6 PUPIL!








IF FOUND PLEASE HAND INTO THE SCHOOL OFFICE. THANK YOU.











DIARY DATES





Christmas Fayre – Thursday 3rd December at 6pm 


(details to follow)


Leekseed Carol Concert  -   Tuesday 8th December at 7pm


Year 4 Christmas play –Tuesday 8th December at 1.30pm


Year 5 Christmas play –Wednesday 9th  December at1.30pm


Year 3 Christmas play – Thursday 10th December at 1.30pm


Last swimming session(this term) – Friday 11th December


Year 6 Carol Concert - St. Blaise Church – 


Monday 14th December at 1.30pm


Children’s Christmas lunch – 16th December 


(menu nearer the time)


LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM- Friday 18th December


 at 1.45pm


   


Spring term – 4th January to 24th March 2016


 (Half term - 15th to 19th February)





Head Lice


To help alleviate this condition we strongly suggest that you check your children’s hair on a weekly basis. Head lice cause a lot of discomfort and are easily transferred from head to head.  Thank you.








Dear Parents….





NON UNIFORM DAY – Thanks to your generous donations we raised £230 and received more gifts for the ‘Secrets Room’ ready for our Christmas Fayre. Thank you.





Children in Need                    


The children can bring in coins to place on our large PUDSY BEAR this Friday 13th November, if they would like to support this event!








PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO PARENTS MEETINGS NEXT WEEK (16th -  20th Nov.) AFTER SCHOOL  CLUBS, 


(EXCEPT FOR ‘PAID’ CLUBS), WILL BE CANCELLED! THANK YOU














LOST PROPERTY


THE BOX OF LOST PROPERTY IS STILL FULL OF COATS/UNIFORM (ALL UN-NAMED!)


Feel free to come and look for any long lost items!











